
Subject: Follow-up MPSCS concerns in Isabella County

From: "Stoddard, Bradley (DTMB)" <StoddardB@michigan.gov>

Date: 3/25/2016 2:55 PM

To: "11-17@nsfd.net" <11-17@nsfd.net>

CC: "Shinew, Theron (DTMB)" <ShinewT@michigan.gov>

Mr. Benn, 

I am following up with regards to the email that you had sent in to my office regarding concerns

you have regarding interoperable communica3ons within Isabella County. I would like to schedule

a mee3ng to discuss the concerns you have raised and can facilitate a face-to-face mee3ng or a

phone call in order to address your ques3ons appropriately. Do you have any availability next

week? 

-Brad
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Bradley A. Stoddard

Director â€“ Michiganâ€™s Public Safety Communica3ons System (MPSCS)

Statewide Interoperability Coordinator (SWIC)

Department of Technology, Management and Budget

State of Michigan

4000 Collins Rd, Lansing, MI 48909

stoddardb@michigan.gov

Office - (517) 336.6108

Mobile - (517) 204.8051

 

Find us on the web@ MPSCS - Michigan Public Safety Communica3on System 
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